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OFFICIAL  

Strathalbyn Road  
Roadworks - update 

       

 

Safety improvement works on Strathalbyn Road between 
Echunga Road, Echunga and River Road, Mylor are nearing 
completion. 

What’s happening: 
Asphalting work along Strathalbyn Road, between Echunga Road and 
River Road, Mylor, is almost complete and we’re now finishing off 
driveway connections to match the new road levels.  

In addition to installing guard rail at some key locations along sections 
of Strathalbyn Road, we will also be completing final line marking. 

How this affects you: 
Some noise disturbance can be expected at times during these works, 
however the works will be managed to minimise disturbance to nearby 
residents and businesses, as much as practically possible.  

Localised traffic management including temporary speed and lane 
restrictions will be in place to keep everyone safe. 

For further information: 
• Contact the project team via email at dit.Engagement@sa.gov.au 
• Call 1300 794 880 

 

When 

Ongoing until August 
2024. 

Hours of operation 

Monday to Friday between 
7am and 7pm. 

Where 

Strathalbyn Road between 
Echunga Road and River 
Road, Mylor. 
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